
 

NOTICE TO TENDERS  
 

FOR 
 

RFQ24-6309 
 

 
The Pacific Community (SPC) hereby gives notice that the following section for RFQ24-6309: Pacific 
Human Rights Film Festival 2024 has been updated.  
 

Section B: Purpose, objectives, scope of services 

• Venue: Para 1  
For past PHRFFs, USP’s ICT Japan Pacific Multimedia Theatre in Suva, Fiji, was the primary venue 

for the screenings, linking in USP campuses in Cook Islands, Kiribati, Labasa (Fiji), Lautoka (Fiji), 

Marshall Islands, Nauru, Niue, Samoa, Solomon Islands, Tokelau, Tonga, Tuvalu, and Vanuatu. 

SPC intends to discuss with USP the possibility of a similar arrangement for the 4th PHRFF. Other 

educational settings around the region can also be considered for livestream screenings – 

especially where SPC or partners are already conducting activities. 

 
 
The RFQ documents can be accessed from the link provided below:  
 
Consultancy services for Pacific Human Rights Film Festival 2024 | The Pacific Community (spc.int) 

 
 
All proposals should reach SPC on or before Thursday, 28/03/2024 no later than 11.45pm (Fiji time). 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact the Division focal point on email: karineg@spc.int   
 

Date of amendment: 19/03/2024.  

 
 
 

https://www.spc.int/procurement/tenders/consultancy-services-for-pacific-human-rights-film-festival-2024

